
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 27, 2020 

 

Bulldog Nation, 

 
Forecasters are closely monitoring a strong line of thunderstorms that are expected to bring a 

threat for very large/damaging hail, damaging straight-line winds, and the possibility of 

tornadoes late this afternoon and evening. In the interest of safety for our seniors, their families, 

and the Bowie staff, tonight’s Senior Send Off Salute has been rescheduled. Inclement 

weather is predicted to persist through tomorrow, so we are pushing the Senior Send Off Salute 

to this Friday, May 29, 2020, from 6-8pm. The current forecast for Friday evening’s weather is 

sunny and dry!  

Please help us spread the word about this change to seniors and their families! And, thank you 

for your understanding, flexibility, and support of James Bowie High School and the Class of 

2020! 

 
Until we can meet at the tree, 

 
Mark Robinson 

Principal, James Bowie High School 

Follow me on Twitter @robinson_mark_a 

 

https://twitter.com/robinson_mark_a

